
  Newsletter w/c 18
th

 December 2017  

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It was fantastic to see everyone in their Christmas jumpers today. Thank you for helping us to 

support this fundraising event which raised £142. 

 

The children were all amazing in their Christmas performances this week and we hope you 

enjoyed them all! There were definitely lots of smiling faces and we know you are as proud as we 

are of every single child. 

 

Tuesday is Christmas party day in school and children can come to school appropriately dressed 

for the day. Monday and Wednesday will be normal school uniform. 
 

Attendance for last week was 98% with 46 lates across the school. Class 4 achieved the highest 

attendance with over 99%. Well done! Whilst we understand that some lates were caused by 

traffic problems last week, when looking at this as a whole, it amounts to over 2 hours. 

 

You will have all seen that the new entrance gate has now been installed. This will close at 9am 

each day and open at 3:10pm. For access outside of these times you will need to contact the 

office by pressing the intercom button located on the external wall adjacent to the gate. 

 

Awards and Certificates 

Daisy Bennett-Sulsh  Ballet show medal 

Harry Bennett-Sulsh  Dance show medal 

Megan Butterworth  Badminton certificate 

Isaac Connolly   Karate certificate, swimming award 50M 

Noah Connolly   Karate certificate, swimming award grade 3 

Lilly-Rose Dibben  Taekwon-Do award 

Ian Fernandes   Piano certificate 

Sophie Gibbs   Brownie badge, dance medal 

Tom Gomersall   Rugby medal, football award 

Grace Kempster  Rhythmic gymnastics certificate 

Lani-Elsa Ikumelo  Brownie award – Six of the term 

Nelia Jones   Dance show medal  

Julius Kerry   Swimming award 25M 

Ted Nightingale  Dance medal 

Willow Nightingale  Street dance show medal 

Alfie Richardson  Swimming award 50M 

Ruby Richardson  Swimming award 10M    

 

 

We are not awarding individual achievement certificates this week due to the Christmas 

performances and these will resume in the New Year. 

 

 

Best wishes 

 



 

Andrea Revens 

 

 

Monday 

 

 

Hackleton’s Got Talent  

8am – 8.55am Gymnastics Club – last session until 8th January 2018 

3.15pm – 4.30pm Bocca Football Club – last session until 8th January 

2018 

 

Tuesday 

 

Christmas parties – Children can come in party clothes for the whole 

day 

3.15pm -4.15pm Cricket Club – last session until 9th January 2018 

 

Wednesday 

 

 

8am – 8.55am Dodgeball – last session until 3rd January 2018 

 

Last day of term – school re-opens to pupils on 3rd January 2018 

 

Thursday 

 

 

School Closed 

 

 

Friday 

 

School Closed 

 

School Office Opening Hours 

 

8.45am -4pm Monday – Friday  

12.15pm -1.15pm Office Closed 

Outside of these hours please either leave a message on the answerphone or email 

bursar@hackleton.northants-ecl.gov.uk and we will get back to you asap. 
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